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NOTICE OF DECISION 
 

Notice is hereby given that at its July 15, 2021 meeting, the Representative Policy Board of 

the South Central Connecticut Regional Water District approved the South Central 

Connecticut Regional Water Authority’s Application #21-01 for the disposition of 0.92 acres 

of improved Class I and II land located within Hamden known as 95 Ives Street, Hamden, 

Connecticut.  The Final Decision of the Representative Policy Board is on file with the 

minutes at https://www.rwater.com/about-us/our-boards/board-meetings-

minutes?year=2021&category=1435&meettype=1460&page=. 

 

 

Mario Ricozzi, Chairperson 

REPRESENTATIVE POLICY BOARD 

South Central Connecticut Regional Water District 

90 Sargent Drive 

New Haven, CT 06511 

https://www.rwater.com/about-us/our-boards/board-meetings-minutes?year=2021&category=1435&meettype=1460&page
https://www.rwater.com/about-us/our-boards/board-meetings-minutes?year=2021&category=1435&meettype=1460&page

